
Paint Product Stewardship 

Written Comments Received on PaintCare’s Financial Evaluation Submittal to 
Address the Requirements of CalRecycle’s Conditional Approval of PaintCare’s 
Year 7 Annual Report 

This page contains stakeholder comments on PaintCare’s Evaluation of PaintCare 
Program Expenses and Revenue (Financial Evaluation) to address the 
requirements of CalRecycle’s January 2020 Request for Approval.   

CalRecycle requested that public comments on PaintCare’s Financial Evaluation be 
sent to paint@calrecycle.ca.gov through April 3, 2020. 

Comments received by CalRecycle on PaintCare’s Financial Evaluation 

Commenter  Representing  Comment  

Mike Tinney Tinney Associates Email: March 24, 2020 
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From: Mike Tinney 
To: Paint Product Stewardship 
Subject: finaancial evaluation 
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 9:04:40 AM 

Paint Care continues to over accumulate California consumers fee money, hopefully 
in a California bank? Underspend in the product and market development needed to 
insure a growing availability of markets for recycled paint used in secondary products, 
and under invest in California infra structure for secondary product material 
production and usage. 
Time for CalRecycle to emphasis market development priorities for discarded paint. 
Regards, 
Mike Tinney 
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